
 

 

 

Responsibilities and Procedures for Students in Year 12 in 2024 

 
Dear Students and Parents of the 2024 HSC Cohort, 

The beginning of Term 4 marks the commencement of the HSC 'year'. As such there are some key messages for the 

students as outlined below. Please keep the following information for your records. 

 
1. Changing/ Dropping Subjects 

A's the requirements for the number of units studied is greater for the Preliminary than the HSC year, students 

may want to 



Due to the importance of the information contained in this letter, and to ensure that every student and 

parent or caregiver has received and read this information, students and parents or caregivers are asked 

to complete the Acknowledgement form attached and return it to the front office. 



 
Please return this page to the Front Office 

Remember to keep the Responsibilities and Procedures paperwork for your information. 

 

 
 

Acknowledgement of Responsibilities and Procedures for Year 12, 2024 

 
 

I have read and understood the information regarding: 

1. Changing Subjects  
2. Study periods 

3. Attendance and Procedures for late sign-in/early departure 

4. Thursday Sport 

5. HSC Assessment Information 

6. Year 12 Uniform and Jerseys 

7. Mentor Program 

Note: Parents and students are asked not to book driving tests during school hours. 
 
 
 
 
 

Student's Name (please print) Student's Signature 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Student's Mobile Number Date 
 
 
 

Parent's/Caregiver's Name (please print) Parent/Caregiver Signature 
 
 

 

MURRA 


